
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 7th July 2022 

Thank you for coming to visit the Art Exhibition. The children had such a good time 
showing you around and looking at their art.  

And finally… If you have any quick 
questions or concerns please feel free to drop 
an email to info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to 
arrange a time for a meeting. Please do keep 
an eye on the school website which lists all 
the key dates for the Summer Term.  

Miss Mitchell and Mrs Ross 

Diary Dates 
Music Concert—12.7.22 6pm to 7pm  
Open Evening—14.7.22 3.15pm to 5pm  
No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  
No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 

English 

This week we have 
continued with our 
new book ‘The Last 
Bear’ by Hannah 
Gold. We have read 6 
chapters this week 
and have revised 
conjunctions and 
contractions. 
Contractions are 
words that have been 
contracted to form another shorter version 
of the word—can not becomes can’t. We did 
a ‘big read ‘ on Wednesday, where the 
children read 4 chapters of the book on the 
field with a partner. They enjoyed their 
reading time.  
 
Maths 
We have been learning about tables and 
data this week. The children have looked at 
different types of data in tables and 
interpreted it in different ways—answering 
reasoning questions about the given data.  
 
Computing 
We used the ‘BeeBots’ this week to do some 
coding. The children had to create a race 
course on paper and code their bot to 
complete the track. They absolutely loved 
their afternoon!  

Homework 
This week, the children need to research  
Bear Island (Norway) and create a poster, 
PowerPoint or a leaflet. I would like to 
know:  
 What is on Bear Island,  
 How long it takes to get there,  
 Where is it on Earth,  
 Why it is inhabited 
 Who lives there.  

Production 
We would like to invite Year 5 children to 
sing during the Year 6 production on the 
18th and 19th July at 6pm. A Parentmail 
will follow with more information. Please do 
keep an eye out for it.  

PE Kits 
All PE kits should be bought in on a Monday 
and will be send home when it is dirty or on 
a Friday up until the end of term.  Water bottles and sun hats 

Now we have entered the hottest part of the 

year, we kindly ask that you send your 

child to school with a water bottle (Please no 

juice) which we can take outside at 

lunchtime so they can stay hydrated. In 

very warm weather, please make sure they 

also come to school with a hat and wearing 

suncream. However, please do keep an eye 

on the weather as children will still need 

coats if it rains.  


